
Coronavirus update. 

ACE is continuing to support young people during the coronavirus pandemic. Our staff and 

volunteers are working from home, keeping contact with all their existing case load by different 

methods using phones. ACE is still open for referrals from young people, parents and other agencies 

at this time. 

We are supplementing our usual service with a seven day a week 10 – 10 phone line for any young 

person aged between 11 and 25 in Fylde, Wyre and Lancaster Districts who is experiencing 

emotional distress and would like to talk to or text one of our emotional health workers.  

There is also an email address for young people. 

The phone number is 0800 144 8461 

The e-mail is contact@a-c-e.org.uk 


